
Minutes of the Shannon Municipal District Meeting held on 

Tuesday, 21st January 2020 at 9.45am at the office of the 

Municipal District, Town Hall, Shannon, Co. Clare. 
 

Present:  Councillors Gerard Flynn (Cathaoirleach),  P.J. Ryan, Michael Begley, John 

Crowe, Pat McMahon, Liam Conneally Director of Services,  Aidan O’Rourke Senior 

Executive Engineer, Siobhán O’Reilly, Administrative Officer, Patricia O’Neill Staff 

Officer. 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Cathaoirleach Gerard Flynn opened the meeting and welcomed all present to the 

first meeting of 2020 and also the first meeting since the sad passing of their 

colleague Cllr. Mike McKee.   

 

Cllr. Flynn reflected on Mike’s political career having served on the Shannon Town 

Commissioners/ Shannon Town Council from 1985 to 2009 and subsequently on Clare 

County Council from 2014 to the time of his passing.    

 

As a mark of respect Cllr. Gerard Flynn proposed a full adjournment of the meeting. 

This was seconded by Cllr. PJ Ryan and agreed by all. 

 

It was noted that the adjourned meeting would take place Wednesday 22nd 

January, 2020 at 9.45 am 

 

The meeting then concluded 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Signed:         

  Cllr. Gerard Flynn,  

  Cathaoirleach. 

 

 

 

Signed:       

  Meetings Administrator. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dated         March, 2020 
 

 


